
Hi
I would like to lodge an opposition to the apartments being considered in palm beach, on either 
side of Barrenjoey House. These developments are not in line with the current look and feel of 
palm beach as a beach side suburb. 

They are imposing, ugly and domineering of the space. Palm beach does not want or need 
these new apartments. We do not want it over developed in the way that other seaside suburbs 
have been traditionally. 

Please say no to these developments. 

Regards
Maraya Bell
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